
 

 

  

 

 We’re starting borehole drilling on a section of Lighthouse Road located within the land instability area. The 

road will be fully closed during work hours. Residents/businesses will still have access but are encouraged to 

call ahead to help minimise delays. 

Lighthouse Road, Akaroa. 

Monday 30 June for one week (weather/site condition dependent). Monday to Saturday, 7am – 6pm.  

The borehole investigations are required to better understand groundwater conditions and the land’s 

subsurface geology. These insights will inform the planning and design of potential remedial measures to help 

with recent land instability in the area. 

Contact Fulton Hogan on 0800 762334 to discuss access requirements especially for important appointments 

or deliveries, e.g. medical visits, large vehicle deliveries or any essential traffic movements. 

Lighthouse Road Land Instability – borehole drilling investigations 

Sean Nilsson Banks Peninsula 25/1243467 

This must go through Business Support for 

processing via their work request page  

 

Details 

From Monday 30 June, at 7am, we will start to prepare the site for the borehole drilling works. This will involve materials 

being delivered, temporary fencing being put up and other enabling works. The work is expected to take approximately one 

week to complete, but this timing is dependent on the weather and site conditions. 

Hours of work: 

Work will happen between 7am and 6pm, Monday to Saturday. There is no work on Sunday. 

Resident access: 

Residents should contact Fulton Hogan in advance if they are needing access during work hours. This helps Fulton Hogan 

plan their work and will help reduce resident wait times. Residents will always be able to get access, but there might be 

longer delays if workers are not expecting traffic movements.  

Please contact Fulton Hogan on 0800 762334 if you have any specific access needs. 

Traffic impacts: 

• During work hours: Road access may be restricted while work is underway. Expect increased traffic delays and 

allow extra travel time. To reduce delay times, residents are advised to phone ahead to Fulton Hogan to let them 

know about their access requirements. 

• Outside of work hours: There will be continued one-way traffic management via traffic signals. Expect minor delays.  

 
Information for residents and businesses: 

• There will be increased noise, dust, and vibration from the use of machinery for activities such as constructing 

access tracks and drilling.  

• Vehicle access on Lighthouse Road will be maintained; however, at times, there could be considerable delays. We 

will work with businesses and residents during the work. Please let us know as soon as possible if you have any 

specific access needs e.g. medical visits, home help, large vehicle deliveries or essential traffic movements. 

http://intranet.ccc.govt.nz/Teams/StrategicPolicyPerformance/PMO/BusinessSupport/Lists/Pipeline/NewForm.aspx?Source=http://intranet.ccc.govt.nz/Teams/CityServices/BusinessSupport/Lists/Pipeline/Default%20with%20Workflows.aspx&RootFolder=


 

 

 

Keep in touch 

Visit ccc.govt.nz/lighthouseroad for general project information or to sign up to our e-newsletter. 

For any enquiries on the borehole drilling work, please call Fulton Hogan on 0800 762334. 

 

Please note, if you see a large or new crack, report to Fire and Emergency (FENZ) – call 111. 


